
   

 

   

 

 
 

  

 
 

The RR Weekly – January 13th – 17th   

 
Dear Robb Road Families, 
 
It was great seeing students and staff back last week after the Winter Break.  Many 
happy faces and wonderful, productive energy all around.   Here are a few things to 
consider this week:  
 

1. Messages from your PAC 

 

¥ Hot Lunch - Jan 16 Locals Pizza 
¥ Salad Bar (Grade 1-7) - http://robbroad.hotlunches.net.  Ordering closes 

tonight at midnight. 
¥ Bannock Sale (Fundraiser for the new playground at ERR) - Tuesday, 

January 14th - http://robbroad.hotlunches.net. Ordering closes tonight at 
midnight.  Bannock will be delivered to each class once it’s ready. Not 
necessarily at lunch time.  
 
Please email RobbRoadHotLunch@gmail.com for any questions or issues 
with the ordering.  

 

2. Kindergarten Registration – Kindergarten registration information for 
September 2025 has been posted on the School District’s website.  The online 
Expression of Interest Form will open Tuesday, January 14th at 6pm and close 
Friday, January 17th at noon.  Registration is first come first served, though siblings 
of students currently enrolled at ERR will be given first priority if registered before 
the 17th.   2025 K registration is for children born in 2020 or 2019 if not already 
registered in K.  
 
3. Parent Learning Events: 
 
Evening Series : A Conversation about Eating Disorders 
Coffee and Connection Morning Series – January and February Topics and Dates 
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4. Canadian Parents for French - The Comox Valley Chapter of the Canadian 
Parents for French network is up and running with monthly Board Meetings to be 
held on the 2nd Monday of each month.  We’d love for you to join us! Our next 
meeting will take place on: 
Date: Monday, January 13, 2025 
Time: 6:00–7:00 PM 
Location:  École Puntledge Park Elementary School Library 

Whether you have ideas to share, questions to ask, are interested in taking on an 
executive role, or simply want to observe, you are warmly welcome to attend. 

We hope to see you there! 

Best wishes, 
CPF Comox Valley Chapter Board 

 

5. Dates to Remember 
  
Tuesday, January 14th – Kindergarten Expression of Interest (opens @ 6:00 pm) 
Monday, January 20th – Grade 6 Basketball – 1st Game 
Tuesday, January 21st – PAC Meeting @ 7:00 pm 
Wednesday, January 22nd – Grade 7 Basketball – 1st Game 
Monday, January 27th – Family Literacy Day 

Monday, February 17th – Family Day (No School)  
Tuesday, February 18th – Non-instructional day (NO SCHOOL)  
Saturday, March 1st – Cabane à sucre @ Coeur-de-l’île 
Thursday, March 6th – Spring Concerts @ 1 pm and 5 pm 
 
Have a great week! 
 
S. 
 
Stéphane LeBlanc 
Directeur / Principal 
École Robb Road Elementary 
 
I respectfully acknowledge that we are on the unceded traditional territory of the 

Pentlach, E’iksan, Sahtloot and Sasitla Peoples (K’omoks First Nations) and am 

thankful for the privilege of living on the land and the gift of working with their 

children. 

 


